
 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 
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Our Christian Value this half term is: Friendship 

 
This half term has been a busy one full of 
many exciting and engaging enrichment 
activities for our children including the 
launch of My Happy Mind and our new 
Forest Schools Programme. 
 
I would like to thank you all for your 
support for our school and our children’s 
learning this half term. 
 
We break up today for our half-term break 
and return to school on Monday 4th 
November. 
 
Finally, we have been notified by our 
school meal provider of a price increase to 
£2.35 per meal from the 4th November. 
 
Have a lovely half term, 
Miss Ackroyd 
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Our Christian Value this half term is: Friendship  

 

Year 6 Frisbee Festival   

Well done to our Year 6 Frisbee 

team for an excellent 

performance at Mondays Sports 

UK competition!  

Forest School Fun   



 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 

‘You’re a Star’ award winners! 
 

Year 1: Mylie – being a wonderful member of Year 1 – we will 
miss your fantastic attitude to learning! 
Year 2: Martin – contributing in class with his good ideas and 
being a good listener 
Year 3: Teja – being an ‘always’ child – you are a delight to 
teach 
Year 4: Denis – fantastic maths work with Mrs Cheeseman  
Year 5: Scarlett – working hard in maths especially when 
converting between cm and m 
Year 6: Amelia – always being the very best that you can be. 
Listening well and giving 100% 
 

Writing Award winners! 
Year 1:  Myla – a wonderful set of instructions on how to 
make a ‘disgusting’ sandwich!  
Year 2: Ethan M – a lovely collection of noun phrases to 
describe an owl 
Year 3: India – a fabulous plan of a conversation between you 
and ‘Ug’ 
Year 4: Layla H – a fantastic labelled map!  
Year 5: Martins – working really hard on planning and writing 
his comic strip on Oliver Twist 
Year 6: Amelka – superb non-fiction writing when doing an 
encyclopaedia entry about the circulatory system  
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Attendance  

Well done to 

Year 6 our top 

attending class 

with 96.8%  

Our whole 

school 

attendance this 

week is 95.6%  

Well done to St Matthew- House of the Week 

with 257 house points! 

Celebrations and Achievements 


